Elmer, Linda
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From: Owczarski, Jim

Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2021 10:28 AM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: FW: Makda Fessahaye-Director of the Department of Employee Relations -City of
Milwaukee

For the file, please.
Thanks,

Jim

From: Sheila Bost <sheila.bost@gmail.com>

‘Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 8:23 PM

To: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Makda Fessahaye-Director of the Department of Employee Relations -City of Milwaukee

January 6, 2021
Dear Honorable Members of the City of Milwaukee Common Council,

I am writing to support the appointment of Makda Fessahaye to serve as the Department of
Employee Relations Director for the City of Milwaukee.

I have known Makda for over 20 years. She and I attend All Saints Church and serve in the
music ministry together. Makda is incredibly smart, reliable, and efficient. She's extremely
intelligent and always willing to assist her respective community. Makda is a hard worker and
welcomes a challenge. She's energetic, insightful, and works well with others. Her winning
smile and positive attitude are ever-present.

She has the skills and aptitude to lead Milwaukee forward and will be a transformative force as
the Director of Employee Relations for the City of Milwaukee. Makda's passion and knowledge
of the city and its needs give her the unique qualities to serve in this role.

Makda is excellent for the position as the Director of the Department for the City of Milwaukee Employee
Relations. Thank you in advance for your consideration. Please contact me if you have any
questions.

Respectfully,

Ms. Sheila A. Bost
All Saints Catholic Church

Sheila.bost@gmail.com
414-202-9215




